From: I

Sent: 16 November 2022 17:40

To: Leela Muthoora

Subject: 47 Murray Mews 2022/2202/P
Categories: Validation

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Leela
Our assessor has reviewed the revised drawings etc
We would like to make the following observations

1. The justification provided seems reasonable and we are pleased to see that they have relocated the ASHP.
In the justification response the front and rear elevations appear to have a straight parapet with
balustrading above (Images 4 & 5), whereas in the DAS the existing pitched line is shown as being retained
with infilled balustrading. The proposal drawings show the retention of the pitched parapet line as shown in
the DAS

3. It would be good to understand what the intention is and for the information to be consistent.

4. We have a slight preference for the straight parapet as the elevations get a bit busy with all of the differing
pitch lines behind. However this is a design preference and is not a critical element for planning approval.

Other than the above, we are happy to withdraw our objection to the proposal.
With best wishes

David

David Blagbrough

Chair
Camden Square CAAC



